LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Morristown
Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday,
April 27, 2022, at 4:30 P.M., at 402 Gouverneur Street
Morristown, pursuant to the Site Plan Review of Article
VII of the Town of Morristown Land Use Law. The
request is by Marc Oldhafer of 300 Mills Road,
Morristown, NY 13664. Also 1 - Subdivision pursuant to
Article VIII-A, of the Town of Morristown Land Use
Law. The request is by Nancy Vredenberg, Patricia
Manley, Jane Orcutt - 8466 State Highway 58, lot 3 & 6
Morristown, NY. All persons or their representatives
wishing to appear at such hearings may do so in person or
virtually by Zoom. To attend by Zoom, please contact the
Town Clerk at 315-375-6510 or
clerk(@townofmorristownny.org for the meeting ID and
passcode, prior to the meeting. Written comments will
also be entertained. Date of notice April 14, 2022 Town
of Morristown Planning Board, by Jill Sullivan Town
Clerk.




